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Dear Requesters, 

This is to notify you that the administrative processing of your Request has ended because it 
deals with issues outside of MICI’s scope of work (paragraphs 19 and 20 of the MICI Policy). 

This notice is not an assessment of the merits presented in the Request nor of the issues dealt 
with in the Request. This administrative action is carried out in accordance with paragraph 20 
(b) of the MICI policy.  

Kind regards, 

Victoria Marquez-Mees 
MICI Director 
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